
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

October 13, 2009  
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  J. E. Dyer  
    Chief Financial Officer   
 
FROM:    Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary   /RA/ 
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS – SECY-09-0137 – NEXT STEPS FOR 

ADVANCE NOTICE OF PROPOSED RULEMAKING ON 
VARIABLE ANNUAL FEE STRUCTURE FOR POWER 
REACTORS 

 
 
The Commission has approved the staff’s recommendation to establish an NRC workgroup to 
analyze suggested methodologies for a variable annual fee structure for power reactors. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Chairman Jaczko  
 Commissioner Klein  
 Commissioner Svinicki  
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